Correspondence
Bd. 3/23/21, Item 28
Lopez, Maria [COB]

From: David Little <bdtklittle@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 7:56 AM

To: COB_Response

Subject: Comments for upcoming Board meetings

Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

| would like the OC Board of Supervisors to put on their agenda an investigation to look into why the OC Health is
allowed to discriminate against age, when it comes to spectators from same household observing High School sporting
events.

Regards,
Brianne Little

Sent from my iPhone
Random typos are my special gift to you. @



